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Ref No: 14-264/2020-PCI }ABSI

PHARMACY COUNCIL OF INDIA
(Statutory body under Ministry of Llealth & Family Welfare)
Government of India
NBCC Centre, 3™ Floor, Plot No. 2,
Community Centre, Maa Anandmai Marg,
Okhla, Phase-1, New Delhi-116020
Telephone No. 011-61299900-03

E-mail: regisiar@peinic.in

To All,

a) Registered Pharmacists l 3 JhN ?ﬂ?ﬁ
b) State Pharmacy Council

¢) Approved Pharmacy Institutions

Sab: Notification regarding revised list of Blocked Pharmacists on DIGI-PHARMed
Portal.

Ref: Our Circular No. 14-264/2020-PCI/5188 dt. 27.12.2024.

Sir/Madam,

This is in reference to the Council Circular No. 14-264/2020-PCI/5188 di. 27.12.2024
regarding the issues of data inaccuracy and duplicacy of registered Pharmacists on the DIGI-
PHARMed Portal. In this connection, it is informed that: -

I. Council has taken the action on existing registered pharmacists and blocked the profiles of
the users having duplicate/invalid/incorrect etc. details in their profile.

2. Council is releasing the revised lists of blocked Pharmacist on the DIGI-PHARMed portal.

. All the listed pharmacists are requested to create a new registration on the DIGI-PHARMed
Portal with the Aadhar registered mobile number. As Council will be verifying the records
as well in future with the Aadhar authentication process as per Gazette Notification No. So.
5041 (E) dt.23.11.2024, If any user had already created new profiles based on list in circular
no. 5188 dated 27.12.2024 on DIGI-PHARMed portal then it is requested not to proceed for
any new registration.
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4. All the listed pharmacists are requested to submit the correct and valid information during
the creation of new profiles on the DIGI-PHARMed portal.

5. If the error persists after re-registration of the listed Pharmacists as invalid/incorrect
information then their profile will be debarred for future registration in the DIGI-PHARMed
Portal.

6. It is observed that institutions are using the pharmacist’s documents for the faculty re-
registration without any consent of the pharmacist/user. Therefore, it is informed that the
Council is monitoring the activity and it is further directed that institutions shall not misuse
the documents submitted by the faculty for the creation of fake accounts on DIGI-
PHARMed Portal via unauthorised email 11D and mobile number.

This issues with the approval from the Competent Authority.
Yours Faithfully
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(ANIL MITTAL) =
Registrar-Cum-Secretary




